

DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS BENEFICIARY CONSULTATION

Mai ko kākou mana'o, e hālupa nō kākou From our ideas, we flourish

`Āina Mauna Legacy Program

As a Hawaiian Home Lands Beneficiary you are being given a unique opportunity to discuss and offer input on the `Āina Mauna Legacy Program involving the lands at Humu`ula and Pi`ihonua. Public meetings will be held on:

Wednesday, September 23, 2009

Kuhio Hale, 64-756 Mamalahoa Highway Kamuela, Hawai`i 96743 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

Friday, September 25, 2009

Hilo High School Cafeteria, 556 Waianuenue Ave. Hilo, Hawai'i 96720 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

Please view the `Āina Mauna Legacy Program online at: http://hawaii.gov/dhhl/beneficiary-consultation/aina-mauna-legacy-program-plan

Comments should be mailed by October 26, 2009 to:

DHHL Planning Office PO Box 1879 Honolulu, Hawaii 96805

For further information contact the DHHL Planning Office (808) 620-9484